
To whom it may concern, 
 
Please Vote NO on these two bills! 
 
Stop SJR22 and SB838 that would allow 16 year olds to vote. 
 
Teenagers have shown time and time again that they are not mentally mature to take on voting that 
pertains to State matters. If they are not old enough to smoke, make medical decisions, work full time, 
buy weaponry or pay taxes they should remain in the category of minors and not able to vote. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Terianna N. Tobin 
320 NE Seventh St, Irrigon Oregeon 97844 
 


